
BEFORE THE ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 

PEOPLE OF THE STATE OF ILLINOIS, ) 
by KWAME RAOUL, Attorney ) 
General of the State of Illinois, ) 

) 
Complainant, ) 

) 
v. ) 

) 
PCB No.   2020-066
(Enforcement – Water) 

J & M VEHICLE MANAGEMENT             ) 
ENTERPRISES, LLC, an Illinois limited liability ) 
company, d/b/a/ B & O USED AUTO PARTS, ) 

) 
Respondent. ) 

NOTICE OF FILING 

To:  Nubia Rodriguez, Owner 
J & M Vehicle Management Enterprises, LLC 
1124 Randall Rd. 
Aurora, IL 60506 
autoparts07@yahoo.com 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on the 2th day of July 2020, I have today filed with the 
Office of the Clerk of the Pollution Control Board by electronic filing the following Proof of 
Service of Complainant’s Complaint, copies of which are attached and hereby served upon you. 

PEOPLE OF THE STATE OF ILLINOIS 
KWAME RAOUL 
Attorney General State of Illinois 

By:  /s/ Arlene R. Haas 
          ARLENE R. HAAS  
          Assistant Attorney General 

  Environmental Bureau North 
 69 W. Washington Street, Suite 1800 
 Chicago, IL 60602 
(312) 814-3153
Primary: ahaas@atg.state.il.us
Secondary: mcacaccio@atg.state.il.us

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 07/02/2020



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I, the undersigned, certify that I have served on the date of July 2, 2020, the attached Proof 
of Service of Complainant’s Complaint with Respondent,  J & M Vehicle Management 
Enterprises, LLC, d/b/a B & O Used Auto Parts, by electronic mail with 
receipt notification requested to the person listed on the Notice of Filing on July 2, 2020.  
 

   /s/ Arlene R. Haas    
      ARLENE R. HAAS  

                 Assistant Attorney General 
      Environmental Bureau 
      Illinois Attorney General’s Office 

                          69 W. Washington Street, Suite 1800 
      Chicago, IL 60602 
      (312) 814-3153 
      Primary: ahaas@atg.state.il.us 
      Secondary: mcacaccio@atg.state.il.us  
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